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From: Shiripuno@aol.com  
To: David Crocker <dc134@umail.umd.edu>  
Sent: Monday, December 10, 2001 12:51 PM 
Subject: Re: Huaorani Update? 
 
 
Dear Dave: 
 
Nice to hear from you again.  There are two relatively new websites that I think you will find 
helpful.  One is specifically about the Huaorani (though it has no “official” affiliation with them 
in any way).  It’s at http://gaia-s.net/~jacinto.  The other is devoted to the subject of oil 
development in the Oriente and has a lot of up to date info.  It’s at www.amazonwatch.com.  
Also, Amazon Watch has published a good, comprehensive booklet on the issue.  You can access 
the organization through its website, or by calling 310-455-0617. 
 
In other news, this morning I received a note from a friend who’d just visited with Moi in Quito.  
Moi continues to receive grant funding through the Flora Foundation to do environmental and 
community development work in the Huaorani territory, and he’d just returned from a two-week 
meeting with Peruvian and other Ecuadorian indigenous leaders to discuss oil issues. 
 
Joe Kane 
 
 


